Panther Creek High School 
2021-22 Advanced Placement (AP) Testing

The 2022 AP Exams will be administered over two weeks in May: May 2 through 6 and May 9 through 13. If a student is enrolled in an AP course during the 2021-22 school year, the state will pay for the AP exam(s) of the course(s) that the student is enrolled in. Therefore, students who are currently enrolled in AP courses are encouraged to take the AP exams. The Panther Creek HS deadlines to register for AP exams are October 4 (Fall AP courses) and February 25 (Spring AP courses).
· Students will receive a “Join Code” from each AP teacher. Every AP course has a unique “join code” that is specific to the AP course, and it cannot be used in another AP course.
· Students will register on CollegeBoard.org and "join" their teacher's AP course online through CollegeBoard.  
· If you don’t have a Collegeboard account, you will need to create one.
· If you have a Collegeboard account but you have forgotten your password, click “Forgot Password.”
· If you have been locked out of your account, call CollegeBoard at 866-315-6068.
· Parents should refrain from creating accounts for their children. 
· Students will automatically be registered to take the AP exam for each course that they “join.” If they decide they do not want to take the exam, they must make that change by the deadlines listed above or they will be charged a $40 cancelation fee or unused fee. To cancel the exam before the deadline, email Ms. Moore fmoore@wcpss.net 
·  Each exam ordered after November 15 (Fall Courses) or March 15 (Spring Courses) will incur an additional $40 late order fee.
· Student’s will be charged $40 if an exam is canceled after November 15 (Fall Courses) or March 15 (Spring Courses). 
· Student’s will be charged an unused fee of $40 is they don’t cancel by the deadlines listed and do not show up to take the exam in May.
· If a student is not enrolled in an AP course and would like to register to take the AP exam the fee is $94 - Panther Creek HS deadline to register for the exam is October 4 (Fall Courses) and February 25 (Spring Courses).
· Contact the Dean of Students, Felicia Moore, at fmoore@wcpss.net for information about how to pay the registration fee and obtain a “join code.”

